Sent: 21/03/2023 8:06:51 PM
Subject: APPLICATION NUMBER - DA2022/2081

To Whom It May Concern,
| write this email in support of the new clubhouse on the WGCourse.

| have been a member of Warringah Golf Club for many years & always, after playing golf,
either competition or social, have used the old club house on Warringah Road.

When the new clubhouse is completed | will use this facility after competition or social play with
friends.

Incorporating our golf club into a sporting club will only be a positive move. This will allow the
various sporting organisations a place to hold meetings & socialise before or after play & at
other time too.

The aspect of the new building will see it facing away from properties that are all on the other
side of Pittwater Road.
So the impact on these properties will be minimal.

Having the clubhouse with a restaurant, other eating areas, licensed bar & function room that
overlook the stunning vista of a golf course can only be advantageous to the community.

Please look favourably on this development application.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Gidley

12 Mundara place Narraweena
NSW 2099



